
 

 

Dear parents/carers, 
 
We are very lucky that next term Mr Michael Ede (a retired teacher) has offered to 
come in over a course of afternoons to provide our children with some fun and 
interactive maths puzzle workshops.  Michael has offered to do this free of charge but 
has requested that we could possibly make a £1 donation to his charity called Family 
Space – based in Cheltenham. 
Michael will be in during the afternoons on these dates with the listed classes below: 

Wed Jan 12 (45 Year 1s split over 2 50 minute sessions) 

Tues Jan 18 (Y3/4 Cyan then Sapphire) 

Wed Jan 19   (Y3/4 Royal then Y5/6 Turquoise) 

Mon Jan 31 (Y5/6 Sky then Cobalt) 

Wed Feb 2 (Y2 Indigo then Azure) 

To reiterate this is a voluntary donation so your child will not miss out on the 
opportunity to participate should you decline to donate.  If you are happy to donate, 
please send your child in with their £1 on the day or give to the office. 

Best wishes 

 

Mr Ricketts  

 
 


